
                                                 Trustees of the Trust Funds  
                                                        Meeting April 2 2019 

  

                                                             
                                  Those present: Peter Sluski, Chris Sawyer, David Braun 

At 9:00 am Chris opened meeting. Prior meeting minutes from March 5th 2019 were approved. 

Officers approved positions for the next year Chris Sawyer Chairman, Peter Sluski treasurer, 
David Braun secretary. 
Selectmen requested payment for engineering work on Library.Payment cannot be made 
without proper voucher and they will be advised. The amount approved at town meeting of 
355,000 will be disbursed as progress continues, and vouchers are provided,BearingPoint will 
be notified  of all action. 
State of NH will be notified again of trust funds structure and dispersement. 
Reviewed list of trust fund scholarships and new applicants.Chris is setting up interviews for 
new applicants at next meeting. Next trustees meeting will be held may 7th at 6;00 pm 

Meeting adjourned at 9.45 am 

Respectfully submitted on behalf  of the trustees, 
David Braun


